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Dear Parents & Carers  

Welcome back, it’s the Summer term and your children have returned with a great 
attitude, thank you. Take a look at the proudly purple scores! The school also looks 
considerably smarter and I am very grateful to the all of the team who came in over 
Easter and did so much to improve the classroom environments - especially the 
helpers who painted the whole corridor. 

There are a few staffing updates for you, we are delighted to welcome Ms Collins to 
our fabulous EYFS team in Sprites. We are also very pleased that Mrs Wilson is  
returning from maternity leave and will be joining Pegasus in May.  In Griffin we 
have secured two supply teachers for the Summer term, on Monday and Tuesday 
we have Miss Burnett, Wednesday and Thursday is Mrs Longland and on Friday the 
lovely children of Griffin are stuck with me. 

Year four are representing Chenies at a six-a-side tournament on Thursday next 
week and we are getting a netball club together for this term, details to follow 
shortly. 

Lastly, a polite reminder about healthy lunches; no crisps or chocolate in lunch  
boxes please, they do not count as part of a healthy lunch I am afraid. 

 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Jonathan 
Head Teacher 
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Summer is on the way … the playground was full of daisies this week. 
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done to all classes for reaching target this week. 

 

Sprites -  93.3 Phoenix - 95.5% 

Pegasus -  98.9% Griffin - 100% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 Maths Star English Star Star of the Week 

Sprites Evie-May Barker Hattie Brown Daniel Machula 

Phoenix Year 1 Rosie Wakeman Niketh Putta Laycie Henderson 

Phoenix Year 2 Anna Scarpellini James Dalkin Harry Hutton 

Pegasus Year 3 Beatriz Feital Harley Harris Amber Schulein 

Pegasus Year 4 Lillie Payne Adam Coleman James Hill 

Griffin Year 5 Harry Hutton Bella Walker Grace Long 

Griffin Year 6 Samson Ray Aws Khafagi Samson Ray 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

Well done everyone, this is absolutely amazing!  Thank you. 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 100% 

Pegasus -  96% Griffin - 100% 
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Sprites have been learning to count in 2s - Charlie says “6 sets of 2 equals 12”.  They have had lots of fun and 

used team work to build models with Mobilo - Noah and Luca made a truck to transport airplanes. 

Sprites 

Pegasus have been learning about and examining leaf formation.  They have created some fantastic drawings 

Pegasus 
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The next PTA meeting is on Wednesday, 26 April at 8pm in the Bedford 
Arms, Chenies.  All are welcome. 

For minutes of previous meetings and the next agenda, please see the link to 
their page on our website: 

 
PTA Meetings 

PTA News: 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

24 

Create, 

Athletics and 

Recorder clubs 

start today 

25 

Tennis club 

starts today 

26 

Ceramics club 

starts today 

8pm PTA meeting 

@ Bedford Arms 

27 

Lunchtime 

Spanish club 

starts today 

28 

Football club 

starts today 

29 30 

1 

School Closed 

Bank Holiday 

2 3 4 5 6 7 

Diary Dates 

Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Clubs: 

Our clubs (apart from Chess) start next week.    There are still spaces available if you wish to book.  Please use 
the link to our website for further information: 

School Clubs 

Unfortunately there have not been sufficient bookings for Chef Club to run, but this will be offered again in 
September. 

Please make sure you are aware of the pick up times for each club to arrange collection of your child. 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/minutes/56989
https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722
https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/after_school_clubs/56982

